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Metro’s First Bike Night Event was a Success

[bookmark: _GoBack]Metro Board Member Mike Bonin, Deputy CEO Lindy Lee, and Los Angeles City Councilmember Felipe Fuentes attended the first-ever Metro Bike Night at Union Station on Friday, May 16, 2014. The event was held in the Fred Harvey Room and outside courtyard and featured food trucks, live music, booths, a free bike valet and more. Prizes were raffled off to participants. Over 750 people attended the event, of which 40% arrived by bicycle. Feedback on the event has been positive, and it was a great way to close a very successful Bike Week LA. The event was made possible by Metro’s Regional Rideshare, Marketing, Public Relations, Bicycle Program and Metro Art Departments. To see the full story as posted on The Source, including photos and video footage, please click here.
[bookmark: 146080d07eebac38_Interstate]Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice
West Empire Avenue Between Wilson Avenue and Victory Place 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will implement closures as part of the I-5/Empire Project in Burbank. A short segment of West Empire Avenue will be closed between Wilson Avenue and Victory Place. Closures are scheduled to begin Tuesday, May 27, 2014 and continue through Friday, May 30, 2014. To view the complete Caltrans Notice, please click here.
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